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From: robin cash <robinjc@pacifier.com>
Sent: Monday, May 22, 2017 8:18 AM
To: HEE Exhibits
Subject: No nuclear power in Oregon

I have heard that there is a move a foot to open the door for nuclear power in Oregon.  This can not happen.  
There are many other ways and we have to use them.  Lets not do battle over this again.  

Sincerely,  
Robin Cash 
6923 NE Morris St 
Portland, OR 97213 
503-421-6125


